
BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY, OREGON

Notice is hereby given that one or more of the Board of County Commissioners may attend the
City /County Quarterly Dinner on Tuesday, October 22, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. This event will be
held at the Scappoose Senior Center, 33342 SW Meadow Drive, Scappoose, OR.

The purpose of this event is for invited local leaders to come together for dinner and
collaboration.

The Board of County Commissioners will not deliberate towards nor make decisions at this
event.

Dated this 14th day of October 2024

FOR THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY, OREGON

BY: ___Jacyn Normine/Jn ______
Jacyn Normine, BOC Office Administrator

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

https://www.columbiacountyor.gov/PublicNotices


